
Cedar Catholic Remote Learning  
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
What is expected of students? 
It is important for students to continue to participate in their classes and complete all activities assigned 
by their teachers.  The overall goal for remote learning is to provide students with opportunities to learn 
and acquire skills need for future classes.  Although grading practices may change due this alternative 
learning environment, coursework completed in a remote-learning setting will be part of the students’ 
second semester grades. 
 
What is expected of parents/guardians? 
Although parents are not expected to replace their child(ren)’s teachers, we do ask that parents support 
their students continued education by providing support and structure at home.  Coursework will be 
provided a week at a time to provide flexibility for students, but please encourage your students to 
complete assigned work in a timely manner.   
 
How will instruction be provided? 
Teachers will use a variety of tools in providing students with activities and assignments.  The majority of 
remote learning will take place using Google Classroom and Sycamore, although some teachers may 
assign activities requiring paper-based resources. 
 
What if my child has a question about an assignment or class topic? 
Teachers have scheduled times when they will generally be available to assist students either at Cedar 
Catholic in small groups or virtually via Google Classroom or Zoom.   
 
How are assignments to be picked up and dropped off? 
Although the majority of class activities will take place online, any paper-based resources and 
assignments can be picked up and dropped off each Friday between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm at 
Cedar Catholic High School and at the Holy Trinity Church lobby after 4:00 pm.   
 
Can students pick up additional materials from the lockers and/or classrooms? 
Students or parents are allowed to pick up additional resources they may need to complete their 
coursework from Cedar Catholic between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm Monday through Friday. 
 
Can students borrow computers from the school? 
Yes, students can borrow a laptop from school.  Students will need to come to the school between the 
hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm to check out a computer. 
 


